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Dear Master Lian Tzi, 

I am writing to you today to express our gratitude for the yogurt 

donation. Yogurt is a key nutrition component to many, being able to give 
it to families and community members is critical to ensuring a well 
balanced diet.  

Through this donation, we were able to help out many such as the 

Aboriginal front door, Overdose Prevention Society, Maple overdose 
prevention society and many more. These donations really help the 
senior and the population with dental issues still have a nutritious meal 
to eat.  

Thank you again for this amazing donation, we appreciate your 

collaboration and partnership for the last many years. We look forward 
to working with your team more in the future.   

Regards 

 Chef Evan Reeks 
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